


UNDERGRADUATE CURRICULUM CHANGE MEMO  
 

 
Date:  November 1, 2019 
 
From: Carolyn Cubit-Tsutsui, Theatre and Dance 
 
Through: Cristina Goletti, Chair Theatre and Dance 
 
Through: Denis O’Hearn, Dean, College of Liberal Arts 
 
To: Crystal Herman, Chair, Undergraduate Curriculum Committee  
   
 
Proposal Title: Elective Addition for BFA Design and Tech Degree 
 
 
 
We want to offer the opportunity for designers and technicians who have an interest in sound 
design to have a complete opportunity to study it further through elective. Currently the elective 
options in BFA Design and Technology Degree include classes that will help teach students the 
technology of sound (MUST 1215, MUST 3314 and THEA 3111).  
 
In today’s theatre industry sound designers are composing and altering music and sound, MUST 
1311 (Music Fundamentals) will help give students the foundation needed to put them in the right 
direction. 
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